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CLARIFICATION ON CHANGE OF AUDITORS

Reference is made to the Company’s announcement dated 14 March 2014 
(“Announcement”) relating to the change in auditors. Unless otherwise stated, terms 
used herein shall have the same meanings as defined in the Announcement.

The Board would like to clarify that the change in auditors was due to the Company’s 
desire to appoint one of the “Big Four” international accounting firms as the Company’s 
auditors.
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